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To the Committee on Agriculture, Conservation and Forestry:
I write in support of the bill LD2091.  As a Maine resident, I keep looking for ways to
eliminate my family's use of plastic.  I am careful what I purchase and attempt to keep
our disposal of plastics to the local land fill at a minimum.  Post covid, I am finding 
this more and more difficult to do as packaging has radically increased for perishables
at the market.  Our landfills are filling up faster than ever, creating shortfalls in town 
budgets and a move away from recycling.  We see that recycling efforts at present are 
ineffective.  This bill helps us prevent the purchase of containers in the first place and 
is one thing I can do to help cut back.  


